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NOTIFICATION

ALLOTMENT/ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL AND DNB (POST MBBS)
COURSES - 2024

Re-opening of application submission facility following lowering of the
minimum qualifying percentile 

 

Consequent on reduction in the NEET-PG-2024 minimum qualifying percentiles by

the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, the online application submission facility

for PG Medical-2024 courses and DNB (Post MBBS) courses have been reopened till

08.01.2025, 03:00 PM, vide this office notification dated  05.01.2025 and 06.01.2025

respectively. Those candidates who have freshly qualified as per the revised

qualification criteria only were permitted to submit the applications. In continuation to

the above said notifications it is further notified that NEET qualified candidates who

have not registered earlier can also apply for PG Medical courses and DNB (Post

MBBS) courses, as the case may be, using the opportunity given now. For more

details regarding eligibility criteria, application fee etc., applicants are advised to refer

the Prospectus for P G Medical 2024 and earlier Notifications given on the official

website of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations www.cee.kerala.gov.in.

Candidates are also advised to regularly visit the website of the Commissioner for

Entrance Examinations for updates.
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